
26 Apr 2024
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO.   ¢7o           ,s.   2024

cONsuLTATlvE MEETING oH I,EARNER IRE`oRHATION sysTEm (Lls) / DATA
BENAaErmnT

To:       Assistant schools Division superintendent
Chief ES, SGOD
Chief ES,  CID
Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

1.         Please  be  informed  that  the  Schools  Division  of Angeles  City win  conduct a
Consultative  Meeting with  the  LIS  Coordinators  on April  30,  2024(Tuesday)  at  the
Gabaldon Building from 9:00 a.in. to  12:00 p.in.

2.         The participants are the  Learner lnforrnation  system  (LIS)  Coordinators  and
School Registrar (SHS).

3 ,         Wide dissemination of and strict compliance to this Memorandum is earnestly
desired.

--/

ENGR. EDGARD C. DOMINcO PhD, CESO V
Schools Division superintendent    4/r
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